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Dear parents and carers 
 
We are pleased to release Student Reports today for Years 8 and 9 on Go4Schools. 
  
There are some notable changes to how we have previously published reports. Please take some 
time to read the explanations here on our website, so you can review your young person’s 
progress and understand where they are currently in their learning and attainment. 
  
As always, reports cannot be viewed on the app version of Go4Schools; you need to open 
the website version. 
 
Scroll down to near the bottom of the page and select the “View Report” link in the “Progress 
and Reports” section. 
 
If there are any additional questions or uncertainty regarding this set of reports, please contact 
your young person's Hub Coordinator, Tutor or Head of Year. 
  
Kind regards 
The Carrington Team. 
 

http://www.go4schools.com/
https://carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Attachments/Guide-to-Understanding-our-Student-Reports.pdf

